
Submitter: Andrew Hill 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Judiciary 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB3076 

I am a resident of Lane County. Nothing I see here will prevent crime. This bill only 

increases bureacracy and costs on Oregon businesses. How much will this increased 

bureacracy cost the Oregon tax payer? How many businesses will no longer be able 

to remain profitable? 

 

 


